
     1 



     2 



     3 

Hi all and welcome to this months newsletter. 
 
Executive meeting was held at Chris Gillan's house for 2 reasons 
- to see how good Kerrynôs cooking was and for her to show us a 
new online booking system for the Kingston Lodge she has been 
working on. Both seemed ok. 
The online booking will work well once its up and running. 
 
We had 29 jump on a bus driven by Skippy King, thanks for the 
ladies and teenage boys who also came along. 
Everyone had a good time, no one was kicked off the carts. We 
stopped for a feed at Burger King on the way home. 
 
I managed to get along to the Brass Monkey where Saturdays 
weather wasn't too bad and a few fish were caught. A great time 
by all was had with a small amount of banter between boats, 
mainly the newly named Dutch Down Trowel. Thanks to Greg for 
running this event again. 
 
The Te Anau Marathon is not far away now and the AGM is also 
coming up if you want to have a say. 
It would be great to see a big turn out for the Skippers Dinner, itôs 
a good excuse to catch up with fellow members. 
 
Thatôs all for now. 
Until next time, 
Tony McDowall 
GBC 795 
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Secretary Notes: 
 There were twelve members present for the June 
Executive meeting held at Chris and Kerryn Gillanôs home 
this month. For once there was nothing controversial to 
argue over so we covered recent boat club events. Latest 
outing was the Bus Trip to Invercargill to go go-cart racing. 
It was an excellent trip with quite a few youngsters and 
even a couple of wives. Everyone had a great time and 
managed to finish without injury. A sweepstake for the fast-
est circuit was won by Brad Inder and no doubt will sup-
plement the meagre wages his father pays him...... There 
were some gun rally drivers there too but dirty tricks con-
spired against them I think. 
 Jamie Chittock gave us reports on the recent Mara-
thon rounds further north. You would have heard about the 
accident with one of the boats in the Oamaru event where 
a crew were tipped into the ocean with one sustaining rea-
sonable injuries. Thankfully rescue and race boats were 
soon on the scene and recovered the injured relatively 
quickly. There were some valuable lessons learnt here and 
I'm sure we will be heeding them for our round in August. 
 Kerryn Gillan had been working on a process to 
streamline the booking system for the Lodge and the 
Committee was very impressed. It uses a division of Trade 
Me to take bookings and the deposits and informs the 
renter immediately if they are successful and removes that 
date from the availability register so it can't be double 
booked. Money is credited to the club account less a small 
fee. 
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Secretary Notes: 
 Kerryn had not been impressed with the current 
web site and had done a mock up using another pro-
gramme that was much more user friendly. There is further 
work to get it up and running but it will be good when it is 
done. Good work that girl. 
 Next event on the calendar is the Skipper's dinner, 
this year to be at the Race Course at Food Affair. If eating 
is a hobby then you will want to be there. Good  cooks 
there eh. 
 Finally, Paul Clarkson and I shifted the Firebugs into 
one of Aitken Joinery's buildings on the coldest wettest 
night of the year but its done now and the little babies are 
warm and snug for the time being. Some cosmetic work 
will be required once they dry out to make them ready for 
next years onslaught. Thatôs all for this month, phone me 
on 0272089031 if you have anything to say about boat 
club affairs. 
 
Peter Salmond. 
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